October 11, 2022
Rob called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM
We watched the EAA chapter video then had the following evening program.

Jerry Densmore talked to us about winter operation and things we should do to prepare our aircraft for
winter.

Young Eagle pilots need to complete EAA's Young Eagle course to fly the kids.

There was discussion about starting a flying club and to see if there is any interest in getting one
started. Jim asked if it could be posted on the club's website.

Scott advised there are aviation magazines and VHS tapes at the clubhouse for members to use.
There was discussion about ideas for meetings like:

Tower tours for Rapid City Regional and Ellsworth

A tour of Approach Control also located at Ellsworth

A reminder to get some new member aircraft photos for the wall in the clubhouse.

There was discussion about having another open house, like an aviation day with the airport.

There will be a General Aviation meeting October 22, at 10:00 AM at the airport fire station.

Meeting adjourned



